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Glenluce Primary School

Newsletter – 6th October 2014
Autumnal weather and temperatures have arrived with a purpose this week.  It could be argued just in time for the children’s October break!!
School Blog Site
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/dg/GlenlucePrimary/
Ramsay Cup

This annual football competition was a great success with nine teams entering.  Belmont B beat Belmont A in the final.  Thanks to the P.T.A. and Liz in the kitchen for their help at the event.  One day it will be Glenluce lifting the cup (hopefully)!
Parents Night

If any parent was unable to attend parents evening, then please contact the school in order to make an appointment to set your child’s numeracy and language targets.

Achievement Wall

The Parent Council has agreed that we should set up an achievement wall in the school.  If any children win certificates or have photographs of something that they have been successful at, then we will display it on the board.  Achievement is as important as attainment to our children, and it is therefore important that we focus on all the positive aspects of our pupil’s lives.
Scholastic Books
There is a wide variety of fiction and non fiction books available for children to purchase.  They will be on sale today and tomorrow, should any child wish to purchase a book.  They may be on sale on Thursday morning as well, depending when the lorry comes to uplift them.
Badminton Coaching Sessions 

The session was cancelled this week.  There will be a session offered on the first Monday back for the P.6/7 children.  Children should come with appropriate gym kit..  These sessions are run by Laura McClymont.  It is also important that children bring their gym kits on Wednesdays when the P.E. specialist is in the building.
Rugby Training

Rugby is cancelled this week as I am attending a meeting at Newton Stewart after school.
Football Training
Mrs Teears will take football training on Wednesdays from 3.00p.m. until 4.00p.m.  These sessions are offered to P.4-P.7 pupils.  A couple of other parents had shown an interest in helping as well at the end of last session, as we need consistency in the coaching dates.  If you are still interested, then please contact the school.
Netball Training

These sessions will be run by Anne Ferguson and Mrs Sullivan on Monday nights, from 3.00 p.m. until 4.00 p.m.
Morrisons Vouchers

We are still collecting Morrisons Vouchers as part of the Let’s Grow gardening campaign.  In the current climate of financial austerity, we will be increasingly looking for ways to get equipment for the school through alternative avenues.  Your continual support in these schemes is greatly appreciated.
School Holidays

School finishes on Friday for two weeks.  The children will return to school on Monday 27th October.

I really appreciate all your support with our school.  If there are any issues or questions that you wish answered, then please feel welcome to contact me at any time.  If you have any suggestions appropriate to the Parent Council or P.T.A., then your opinions and views are always appreciated.  We are also always looking for new members for both these organizations and indeed everyone should feel welcome to attend.
Kindest regards,
James D. Ferguson.  
Head Teacher
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